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HAVE YOUR SAY IN LOCAL HEALTH 
RESEARCH

Everyone is welcome to 
join our Public and Patient 

Involvement group.

 It’s designed to give 
you the chance to give 
your opinions on the 

health research in your 
community and local 

hospitals!

Meetings are held 
every other month 

both face-to-face and 
virtually.
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Interested? Contact Us! 

Email at
dbth.communityvoices@nhs.net 

or call 01302 644073 to
find out more!


